
 

Focus on Learning 

 

Next week we will be writing 

labels and planting seeds.  
 

Information for Families 

 
Up and coming events.  

PTFA meeting at school 7.30 on 

Monday 26th February – you are all 

very welcome to join us. 

 

World Book Day celebrations on 

Friday 8th March. Dress up as your 

favourite character.  

 

PTFA quiz night on Friday 8th 

March. Please see class reps for 

information on how to purchase 

tickets online   

 

Thank you for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Chestnut’s  

News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

Issue Number 20 

 23rd February 2024 

 

 

 

Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
I hope you all had a wonderful and 

restful half term break. The 

children have returned full of 

energy ready to continue their 

learning journey.  
  
This week’s learning… 

• In Little Wandle we are 

consolidating our learning and 

embedding the skills learnt so 

far such as chunking and 

blending.  

• In maths we have been looking 

at the composition of 9 and 10.  

• The children listened to the 

story ‘The Extraordinary 

Gardener’ and wrote letters to 

the character and made 

wonderful creations based on 

the story theme. 

 

 


